
 

Date: July 11, 2025 

Subject: Parking Lot Updates at Toronto Facility, 1025 Lansdowne Ave.  

Starting July 11, 2025, a contractor will be removing and placing asphalt in the visitor parking lot 
at our Toronto facility at 1025 Lansdowne Avenue. Additionally, river rock will be removed from 
the area and will be replaced with asphalt. We anticipate this work may take a few weeks to 
complete, however there will be no impacts to traffic. 

Visit our Public Disclosure Protocol webpage for more information on public disclosures.  

Contact us at questions@bwxt.com or 1.855.696.9588 if you have any questions. 
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